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My Gut Feeling 
720 Bathurst St. Unit 323 
Toronto, ON 
M5V3S5 
519.614.5212 
events@mygutfeeling.ca 
 
September 8, 2020 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing to request a lighting of Fitzsimmons Bridge on behalf of the Stomach 
Cancer Foundation of Canada (My Gut Feeling). 
 
Stomach Cancer Awareness Day is on November 30th and we are once again marking 
this special day by lighting landmarks across Canada. This day and all our initiatives are 
to show support for patients, survivors, caretakers and medical professionals.  
 
We were pleased to include Whistler last year in our initiatives, along with Toronto, 
Montreal, Halifax, Niagara, Fort Erie, Calgary, Vancouver, Edmonton, Victoria and 
Newmarket and hope to do so again in 2020. 
 
For more information, please visit www.mygutfeeling.ca 
 
I have attached our form, please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Stephanie Koenig 
 
Event Coordinator 
 

http://www.mygutfeeling.ca/


Landmark Lighting Request Form 

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca along with your cover letter 

addressed "To Mayor and Council" with information regarding your campaign or cause.

We will contact you to confirm the status of your request. 

Contact Name 

Organization 

Business Address 

City/Province/Postal Code 

Business Phone Number 

Business Email 

Website Address 

Brief description of the 
event associated with 
your request  - 75 words 
or less
(Information here will be 
used for communications 
and the sign on the bridge. 
RMOW will edit copy if 
necessary.) 

Optional:  
Social Media Campaign 
Title (include hashtags) 

Landmark Choice  Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge 

Date of Event 

Colour Request 

Signature: ______________________________ 

Date: __________________________________ 

This application does not guarantee that your event lighting request will be approved or your date is 
available.

mailto:corporate@whistler.ca

